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Please don't allow the proposed HECA plant to be built in Kern County

Additional submitted attachment is included below.

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/a0806bc0-6bd9-400f-9c96-1238e4fe0858


October 14, 2014 

California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: HECA 08-AFC-8A 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please don't allow the proposed HECA plant to be built in Kern County. 

Kern County is already plagued with the worst air in the nation. We certainly do not 
need and cannot tolerate the 500 tons of new emissions from this HECA plant, not to mention the 
coal particulate which will escape from the coal shipments. Kern County is being devastated by 
the current drought. The HECA plant will divert even more of our precious water, depriving 
farmers, residents and, ultimately, consumers of produce. The small amount of energy 
contemplated to be produced and the promised (though not guaranteed) jobs does not justify the 
threat to our air, our water, our roads and our farms. 

Please do not permit the HECA plant in the Buttonwillow area of Kern County! 

Sincerely, 

~~\G-
Olga Lampkin 
9314 Alki Court 
Bakersfield, CA 93312 
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